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Pretoria, 01 November 2023

INFORMATION NOTE TO THE PUBLIC

The public is informed that due to the deployment of a Mobile
Consulate Unit to Cape Town and the upcoming working visit of Seniors
Officials of the High Commission, the premises of the High Commission
of the Republic of Cameroon in South Africa will be closed on Monday
06 November and Tuesday 07 November 2023.

Members of public in need of services are kindly invited to visit the High

Commission’s website: www.camhighcomsa.com, or submit queries at

consular@camhighcomsa.com.

Services will resume at the High Commission on Wednesday, November
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Acting High Commissioner
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